
EASP December 2022 

Newsletter 

ATTENDANCE  ANNOUNCEMENT! 

Eagle After School Program is funded through 

a grant.  The grant requires regular attendance 

to guarantee program funding.   Please plan on 

attending 3 or more days a week. 

EASP December 

Closure Dates: 

• December 23 

• December 26-30 

 

Nita M. Lowey 21st Century Community Learning Center  

EASP PICKUP PROCEDURES: 

Please TEXT 608-350-8215 to let 

staff know that you have arrived. 

Friendly reminder that EASP closes 

at 5:45pm and students need to be 

picked up before 5:45pm. 

Hello Eagle After School Program Families, 

 

December is here and so is the anticipation of the holiday season! EASP staff are busy planning 

fun holiday activities for the students to enjoy! Please mark your calendars for the evening of 

Thursday, December 22nd. We will be having a holiday party for EASP students during normal 

EASP hours at WSE and GSE. There will be cut outs to decorate, yummy hot chocolate, holiday 

themed games and prizes, and more! We hope your child (ren) can attend! 

Last month we showcased the 4K EASP classroom in the November newsletter. This month is 

the kindergarten’s chance to shine! You can read all about “What’s Happening in the EASP Kin-

dergarten Room?” on the attached page. 

December can sometime bring an increased amount of toys from home. Please help us rein-

force the no toys from home policy at EASP. There are plenty of fun and educational toys and 

materials for your child (ren) to enjoy at EASP! 

 

As always, if you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to call or email. 

Sincerely, 

Stephany Georgeson 

Out of School Time Coordinator 

sgeorgeson@maustonschools.org 

608-350-9058 


